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19/03/2024  10:52:242022/4037/P COMMNT Fiona Trier I wish to add my name to the group of Ivor Street residents, and others, objecting to this application. The 

owner/s of 6 Jeffrey's Place appear to have a history of non compliance with previous decisions and this 

should not be rewarded. Other neighbours have pointed out that an unwanted and completely unnecessary 

precedent would be set if this Variation is allowed. The fixed perspex/plastic screen will not rattle or move if 

correctly installed, will last longer, and will provide the privacy to which the Ivor Street residents are entitled. 

Trellis and vegetation will not and there will always be problems with pruning and vegetation falling into the 

courtyard below. A fixed screen will also provide better protection against the noise nuisance mentioned.

I urge the Council not to allow this Variation.
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